
  

                This Week   at  Covenant

Third Sunday After Pentecost
i Sunday Breakfast, $4. Today, 8 - 9:30 am,  Fellowship Hall.
i Summer Choir Rehearsal - Today, 9 am, Music Room.
i Church School Today:  Elementary - D2
   Middle/High Youth - D3/4

    Adult Bible Fellowship - F-201; Study of “Who is Jesus? What a          
                  Difference a Lens Makes” with John Sheppard, Barbara Shafer and

         Mary Ellen Frost alternating as facilitators.
   New Adult Study - F207; The series is titled  Drawing all things to       

       God: A 12-session series around the life of Jesus the Christ.
              Facilitated by Barb Sheets and Ruth DeYoe.
i Morning Worship - Today, 10 am, Sanctuary.
i Men’s Prayer/Book Discussion - Wednesday, 7 am, Perkins on
             Summerlin.
i Staff Meeting - Wednesday, 11 am, Pastor’s Office.

Please remember in  your prayers these Covenant connections during the week:
Ann Cushman, Frank Harlacher, Maureen Bashaw, Catherine Shackleford, Jon
Van Emst, Jean Miller, Nancy Albright, Anne Wills, Barb Miller, Tish Achorn, 
Leiana Verwest, Lloyd Balsley, Mel Wert, Don Fjellin, Richard Shafer, Dirk
McGinnis, Dorothy Campbell, Virginia Boka, Humphrey and Joan Fedorak.

Following the painful loss  on June 21st  of our loving and faithful friend, JoAnn 
Leasure, we ask that you keep her family, her Covenant family and her many
friends in your prayers.

Stephen Ministry Commissioning - Congratulations to Rebecca Koehn, Eric
Nanz and Christina Siemen, who have completed 52 hours of training to become
a Stephen Minister.  They will be commissioned during the worship service
today.

I will tell you this that in Me you have found peace.  You will suffer in the 

 world, but take courage!  I have overcome the world.  John 16:33 

A Stephen Minister is ready and willing to walk alongside, sharing, Christian

confidentiality, compassion, listening, caring.  If you or someone you know

would benefit from this service, please don’t hesitate to ask.  We are here to

help.  Contact one of these Stephen Leaders listed below:

                Pat Arner: 997-9108                    Sarah Jane Essebaggers: 616-501-7086

Barb Sheets: 995-8881                  Lyn Sisti-Sommer: 656-1595

The Rev. Dr. Jeff DeYoe: 334-8937

Housing Needed for New Generation Singers
Tuesday, July 25, the New Generation Singers will make a return visit to
Covenant with their popular concert of Christian music.  The theme for the
program will be “Living for Christ: Soul Aflame.”

Becky and Dave Garrison are coordinating the visit for the 70 young people who
will be here.  They travel with sleeping bags and pillows, so floor space and
beds will be welcome.  Everyone is invited to a potluck dinner at 6:15 pm in
Fellowship Hall.  Please bring a covered dish.  If you can host two or more of
these singers, please sign up at the Connection Station or  see either of the
Garrisons after Sunday services or call them at 239-674 -7754.

____________________________

ECHO Field Trip Planned for Gardeners

Those interested in plans to establish a community garden
as a Covenant mission are invited to go on a field trip
Sunday, July 9, following worship to ECHO in North Fort
 Myers.  You may sign up at the Connection Station in the
courtyard this Sunday.

Be  a “Missionary  For  a Day” at  Misión  Peniel  Friday, June 30
th

Ruth DeYoe is asking for Covenant’s help in serving the needs at Misión Peniel
on Friday, June 30.  The group will work at the mission from 2 to 6:30; the bus
will leave the church at 12:15 pm and will return to the church by about 7:30
pm.  Please sign up at the Connection Station today.  All ages are welcome to
participate.
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